
  

 

Charles E. Schmidt College of Science 
Department of Biological Sciences 

777 Glades Road 
Boca Raton, FL 33431 

tel: 561.297-3320 
fax: 561.297-2749 

November 13th 2014 
 
To: Technology Fee Grant Committee 
 
Subject: Support letter for Ryan Ebanks Tech Fee Grant 
 
It is with great pleasure that I write this letter in support of Ryan Ebanks’ Technology Fee Grant 
application.  I have know Ryan for five years as an undegraduate research in my laboratory and recently 
as a master student in my laboratory. 
 
Ryan had the initiative to write this grant because he identified a gap in the training of FAU 
undergraduate students in Ecology and Environmental Sciences that needs to be addressed by training 
FAU undergraduates in the modern techniques of molecular biology. He will be the person being trained 
to train other undergraduates in molecular techniques. 
 
I will provide any support that Ryan needs and will incorporate research project in my Biodiversity 
course BSC 1011 aligned with this grant. Dr. Binninger has volunteered to train Ryan and is excited 
about having this new machine to upgrade our Biotechnology labs. I believe that this grant if funded 
would provide FAU students with another skill that environmental scientists need and this qPCR 
machine will modernize our biotechnology laboratories training another set of students in this cutting 
edge technology. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Evelyn Frazier, Ph.D., Senior Instructor 
Director of the Honors Thesis Program 
Department of Biological Sciences 
Florida Atlantic University 
777 Glades Road 
Boca Raton, Fl, 33486 
Phone: (561) 297 4472  
E-mail: efrazier@fau.edu. 


